
Site Report – Levelock – April 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Kathy Touring, Head Teacher 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
 
We were pleased to celebrate the commencement of our seniors, and Maddy John Prokopiof-Tallekpalek

Apokedak on . Many family members were able to travel and celebrate this achievement with Apr 4, 2025
us and we were honored to host the gathering. We will wrap up the school year with a game night this 
Friday and a community barbecue next week. 

Personnel Update 
We would like to give a big “Thank you” to Rob Fagerquist for a great job as secondary teacher here in 
Levelock. Also, many kudos to our classified staff who are such a great team working with the students in all 
capacities. 

Classroom Highlights 
Our students did well on state testing and End of Year evaluations. We are proud of their hard work and look 
forward to next year. 

LSAC Activity 
Final LSAC meeting was held to discuss FY2026. Members will reconvene in September. Apr 15, 2025

Community Engagement  
We were pleased to welcome Nicole Metzgar and Paulene Manning as visitors in April and to celebrate our 
students accomplishments 

Professional Development 
We continue with PLC, Alaska Reads training, Alaska Studies for Educators with plans to continue our 
professional development over the summer 

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
Attendance for April was 92% 

Student and Staff Safety 
We will look into the Bristol Bay helmet safety course for our students as they begin to become motor 
vehicle operators. 

Other 
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